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November, 2019 

 

Dear Grade 8 Parents/Guardians: 

 

The Senior Trip for the 2019-2020 school year will be to Boston, Massachusetts for a three day, 

two night trip from Wednesday, April 1st to Friday, April 3rd 2020. We will be traveling via 

deluxe motor coach. This will be an exciting and educational experience for our seniors. The 

itinerary is attached to this form with all the exciting events.  

 

The cost of this trip is: 

 $419.00 per person based on a Quad Occupancy (4) people in a room  

 $445.00 per person based on a Triple Occupancy (3) people in a room 

 $500.00 per person based on a Double Occupancy (2) people in a room  

Once you confirm your decision you CANNOT change your room choice. Payment in full is 

due no later than March 6, 2020. 

 

Room assignments will be taken care of after all payments are made. Your child will have the 

opportunity to select his/her roommates. Every effort will be made to satisfy their requests.  

The Bay Academy will NOT be accepting payments through the school.  

 

To make a payment please visit: 

https://www.maximumtours.com/pay/3DMA0401-20BAYACADEMY 

 
This link will bring you directly to the Maximum Tours Reservation Form. Fill out the required 

information and make your payment. Print out the confirmation and attach it to the permission 

slip. Bring the confirmation and the attached permission slip to Mrs. D’Agosta in Room 326 or 

during Period 6 lunch. No student will be permitted to attend the trip without a permission slip 

stating how your child will travel home on Friday April 3, 2020 at 5:00 pm.  

 

The trip will depart promptly at 6:30AM on April 1, 2020. We will not wait for latecomers. 

If your child misses the bus no refund will be issued.  

 

Students should bring spending money to purchase lunch for two days.  

 

I look forward to sharing this special trip with your child. If you have any questions please contact 

me at 718-891-9005.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Nicole D’Agosta 

Assistant Principal 

https://www.maximumtours.com/pay/3DMA0401-20BAYACADEMY

